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Timothy Cayer
62 Newell Lane
Whitefield, NH 03598

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

As a long time owner of a seasonal property in northern New Hampshire, specifically in Whitefield, |
strongly oppose the Northern Pass project. Environmentally and aesthetically, this cannot and will not
be good for New Hampshire.

Family and friends who often come to visit and stay with me during the beautiful summer and fall
months will certainly be less inclined to do so and, in fact, these same individuals have expressed
interest in settling in the North Country but will change their minds if this project goes forward.

Please do not allow the Northern Pass project to continue. It is downright BAD for the future of New

Hampshire!

Sincerely,
Timothy Cayer
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